
Sale Name: SHORT NOTICE QUICKFIRE AUCTION 

LOT 6 - NEW Robot Coupe MP450 Turbo 18" Single Speed Immersion Blender
READ.. 

Description

Robot Coupe MP450 Turbo 18" Single Speed Immersion
Blender - Just needs blade

Processing food needs to be efficient, so boost the efficiency in your
commercial kitchen by using the Turbo 18" immersion blender! Whether
preparing soups, sauces, or other blended foods, this blender is perfect
for the job with its 1 1/10 hp motor and sharp, removable blades. Plus,
when finished with the task, the unit is easy to clean, meaning that you
can quickly move on to the next step!

This Turbo blender's 18" shaft is great for liquefying, pureeing, and
blending to make delicious soups, sauces, pates, and other delicious
dishes. Such versatility helps to reduce the need for other equipment,
helping you save space and money.

This unit boasts a 1 1/10 hp motor with speed self-regulation system to
achieve great results each time. It operates up to 12,000 RPM and requires
a 120V electrical connection for operation. 



When the blending job is too long for you to stand by the blender during
operation, simply press the locking button! This feature enables
continuous operation so you can simultaneously blend and tend to
another task to save time. For comfort during operation, an ergonomic
handle reduces fatigue, meaning that you can use the blender longer and
process food more efficiently.

The stainless steel bell and blade assembly easily disassemble for
cleaning, while gears are housed in an all metal gear box for longevity.
Also, replacing the power cord if it becomes worn or frayed isn't a
problem because it was engineered to easily detach from the unit.

Quantity: 1

https://auctions.nexbid.com/


